
            
 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 12 December 2017 
 
 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  
Cressida Dick - Commissioner 
 
Supported by:  
Rebecca Lawrence – MOPAC Chief Executive  
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner 
Siobhan Peters – Chief Financial Officer, MOPAC 
Paul Wylie – Director of Strategy, MOPAC 
 
 
1 Monitoring Performance 

The Deputy Commissioner demonstrated the new Met Intranet site and how it can be 
used as a management tool for monitoring performance and directing resources.  

 
 
2 Force Management Statements  

There was a discussion of the HMICFRS proposal for Force Management Statements.  
 
 
3 Child Protection 

The Deputy Mayor and the Commissioner discussed the Met’s continuing action to 
make improvements in respect to child protection in response to the HMIC reviews.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


